

18 September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Harvest Celebrations at BHJS

Wednesday 4th October will be our annual Harvest Festival day in school. We will be holding a special celebration assembly with Dan Watts (Vicar from Christchurch) discussing harvest and where food comes from. As part of the reflection on the significance of the festival and this time of year, we would like all children to bring in one food item to contribute towards the local foodbanks in Staple Hill and Downend.

Any items are gratefully received but the foodbanks have highlighted specific items they need so if possible, these items would be great to look out for: pasta sauce, instant noodles, baked beans, pasta, long life milk, tinned veg, tomato soup, tinned fruit, tinned rice pudding, tinned mince beef.

We ask children to take their donations to their classes where they will then be included in the whole school harvest collection.

We are always grateful for your support at this special time of year, especially when the cost of living is affecting all of us.

Yours sincerely

Mr McSmythurs Deputy Headteacher